
July 13, 1970

Dr. Garret Vanderkooi
University of Wisconsin
Institute for Enzyme Research
1710 University Avenue
Madison, Wisconsin 53706

Dear Dr. Vanderkooi:

It was indeed kind of you to send me the offprints of the scientific papers
that will be of interest in connection with ry studies c etroThtion. I shall
read them with great interest.

It was a real pleasure to see you and Mrs. Vanderkooi at the Swmer Seminar.
We rejoice in vr zeal for Christ. May He bless you in all things.

Cordially yours in Him,
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